
 
 

 

Circular No. 23006 

1st September, 2023 

 

Dear Parents/ Guardians, 

 

Full e-communication through eClass Applications 

 

To enhance communication with parents and students, the school has introduced eClass Applications 

and implemented eAttendance since 1st September, 2021. Most parents have been using the eClass 

Parent Application for receiving school notices and messages.  

 

The school is going to implement full e-communication through eClass Applications at all class levels. 

The school will stop sending notices and messages to parents by email and SMS. All school notices 

and messages for parents will be sent through the eClass Parent Applications. 

 

Parents of S1 and other newly enrolled students will receive their eClass logon names and passwords 

at the beginning of the school year. If parents have forgotten their logon names or passwords, they 

can contact the General Office. 

 

For enquiries, please do not hesitate to contact the General Office at 27118175.  

 

Yours faithfully, 

 

Lee Ting Leung 

Principal 

 

  

 



 

 

 

通告編號：23006 

敬啟者： 

全面使用 eClass 通訊 

 

學校於2021年9月1日開始採用 eClass 應用程式和電子考勤系統以加強與家長和學生通

訊。大多數家長已使用 eClass 應用程式接收學校通告和訊息。 

 

學校將於2023年9月1日開始在所有級別全面使用 eClass 應用程式。學校將停止以電郵和

短訊發送通告和訊息予家長。所有學校通告和訊息將經 eClass 應用程式發送。 

 

學校將於學期初向中一及其他新生家長發放 eClass 登入名稱及密碼。家長如忘記登入名

稱或密碼，請與校務處聯絡。 

 

如有疑問，歡迎致電校務處查詢(電話27118175)。 

 

此致 

各家長 

 
陳瑞祺（喇沙）書院校長 

李丁亮  啟 

二〇二三年九月一日 


